
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  April 25, 2023 

 

CITY COUNCIL HIRES MAGGIE HALL AS THE NEW CITY MANAGER 

 
 

 
Hall will assume her duties effective May 1, 2023 

 
The City of Terrace Council is pleased to announce that Maggie Hall, MA, has accepted the role of City 

Manager. Hall will begin her duties effective May 1, 2023. She replaces outgoing City Manager, Kris 

Boland.  

 

Hall has spent the last six months as the City of Terrace’s Deputy City Manager/Economic Development 

Officer, being mentored by Boland. She previously spent three years in local government, most recently 

as the Director of Economic Development and Communications at the District of Kitimat. Hall has also 

worked for the United Nations Association in Canada and Simon Fraser University. Her experience is in 

economic development, community engagement, leadership, project management, strategy 

development, and communications. In her short time at the City of Terrace, she has been instrumental in 

securing millions of dollars in grant money and helping to develop strategic policy.  

 

“We are thrilled to hire someone with Hall’s drive, strategy, and understanding of the northwest,” said 

Mayor Sean Bujtas. “We are very fortunate to have someone so well positioned inside the organization 

already.” 

 
"I am honoured to continue my work with the City of Terrace in this new capacity,” said Hall. “I want to 
extend sincere gratitude to Kris Boland for his leadership during his time at the City, to Council for their 
trust and support, and to City staff for their continued dedication and adaptability. I am looking forward 
to building on the successes of Council, staff, and the community to continue to make Terrace a great 
place to live and work.” 
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